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Trees for Troops on Cherry Point 
   
MARINE CORPS AIR STATION CHERRY POINT, N.C. (Dec. 6, 2023) — For the 19th year, Marine Corps Air 
Station Cherry Point will participate in Trees for Troops, from 10 a.m. to noon, Friday, Dec. 8, 2023. 
More than 500 Christmas Trees will be delivered by a FedEx freight carrier to Hancock Marina.  
 
Service members and families assigned to the local area are invited to pick up a free tree. While 
volunteers will be on hand to assist with loading trees, recipients should be prepared to safely transport 
their trees away from the location. 
 
Trees for Troops, facilitated by Marine Corps Community Services (MCCS) at Cherry Point, provides free, 
farm-grown Christmas trees to service members and families. Through Trees for Troops, Christmas 
SPIRIT Foundation and FedEx have delivered more than 293,392 Christmas trees to military families to 
more than 70 military bases in the United States and overseas.  
 
Questions can be directed to MCAS Cherry Point Communication Strategy and Operations at 252-466-
4241 or cherrypoint@usmc.mil. Media representatives interested in attending this event should make 
reservations with the office no later than 12 p.m., Thursday, Dec. 7.  
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